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Thank you! 

We would like to thank an audience, 
musicians, Damon Cattani and WOMT 
radio, Manitowoc Symphony 
Orchestra, Franciscan Sisters of 
Christian Charity, and everyone else 
who supported people of Ukraine on 
May 15th! With YOUR help we raised 
$3,170 that will be sent to Catholic 
Relief Services for their ministries in 
Ukraine.  

Thank you for your kindness and 
understanding!



Music provides growth 

Last Conservatory Recital of 

2021-2022

 June 26

Keep practicing and get ready 

for the next 2022-2023 school 

year recitals! 



Summer Session 2 begins next week! 

June 6 – August 1

Don’t forget to register for 

SUMMER SESSION 2.

Summer is much better with MUSIC



Music PARTY for

ADULT STUDENTS and
TEACHERS

GREAT TIME PLAYING
MUSIC

When: June 15th, Wednesday

Time:   6:00 PM

Where: Holy Family Conservatory

Why:   To meet each other and have fun 

together

Bring:  Your music instrument, music, 

food, soft drinks, smile, and great mood 



Thank you for teaching, Beth Schulz! 

We would like to thank Beth Schultz for her 

dedication, passion, and readiness to help 

and educate our students! Unfortunately, 

Mrs. Schultz needs to leave the 

Conservatory and take care of her elderly 

parents. We wish her good luck in her next 

journey of life! 



Let’s welcome our new piano and flute instructor, 

Ms. Julie Koenig! 

Julie Koenig holds a Master of Music degree with Kodaly emphasis and a 

Bachelor of Music degree in instrumental, general, and vocal music 

education from Silver Lake College of the Holy Family. Ms. Koenig has taught 

in the Music for Tots™ Program at Holy Family Conservatory for many years. 

She is also Director of Liturgical Music and accompanist at St. Thomas the 

Apostle Catholic Community in Newton, WI and MCM United in Manitowoc. 

Ms. Koenig has previously taught general music K-8; and middle through 

high school choral and instrumental music in the Valders School District 

where she also served as an accompanist. She enjoys a long association 

with Holy Family Conservatory taking music lessons there as a child, and she 

has passed this tradition on to her children who were instructed at the 

Conservatory as well. Both of her children have also been enrolled in the 

Music for Tots™ Program beginning with Sister Lorna Zemke's Lovenotes, 

Music for the Unborn.



IT IS VERY SAD TO 

SAY GOODBYE!
We were so fortunate to have 

Heidi Bark as a faculty member 

at the Conservatory. Her passion, 

education, and natural gift for 

music and teaching has helped 

a lot of our students to grow. 

Heidi, thank you so much for your 

dedication for two years! Good 

luck with your new position at UW 

Milwaukee! We know you will be 

fabulous there as well. 

We are in search of new violin and cello 

instructors. Please stay tuned. 



Did you know???
https://www.classicfm.com/discover-music/latest/incredible-facts/leonard-warren/



Wind, Percussion, String instruments for SALE !
Contact Sister Carol Ann Gambsky if you are interested in purchasing 

an instrument. Please email her at scarolann@fscc-calledtobe.org

mailto:scarolann@fscc-calledtobe.org
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Learn more about…

 Concert Series

 Fireside Fridays

 Recitals

 Music for TOTs

 Private Lessons

 Handbell 
Ensemble

 Group Classes

 Registration

 Newsletter 
Archives

 Teachers

 Policy Handbook


